
Greens Committee Meeting – October 4th, 2022 

 

 
In attendance were John Valentine, Brendan Waddell, Dave White, Kelly Davis and Jack Cooper.  Bob 

Morris and Linda Knudson came by to discuss some of their plans during overseed. 

 
1. Bob Morris to get team together and finish off the concrete work on #16 on the 20th and 21st.  Kelly will 

do the calculation for amount of cement needed for job. 

2. Bob and Linda Knudson will continue their work of adding stones and pavers to the areas where the golf 

carts leave the paths and create ruts.  They have recently done #4 and #7 and will do #10, #12 and #18. 

3. We have had several volunteers (thanks Dave, Gary, and Bob C.) and high school help to pull weeds but 

there is still work to be done.  I will get a group to help on the 11th where we still have work on #2 and 

#3. 

4. Jack to paint yardage markers which will remain in place during overseed. 

5. Kelly and Glen Ketchum to do painting and repair work on the bathrooms during overseed. 

6. Jeff Seaman has permission to trim tree that is leaving pine needles on his patio.  Dave will supervise 

work and no golf course employees will be used. 

7. Brendan to put down weedkiller and pre-emergent in desert areas that have had excessive weed growth. 

8. Jack will get some liquid nail adhesive to fix some of the loose paver blocks by the teeing areas. 

9. Brendan will notify me when he is ready to trim the cart paths and I will get a volunteer group to help 

pick up the overhanging sod. 

10. I will organize volunteer group to pick up tee makers, rakes, signs, flagsticks, and hazard stakes at 4:00 

on the 8th. 

11. Brendan has called the AZ game and fish department twice to notify them of our dying geese.  They 

have not returned the calls.  There is a suspicion that they may be getting killed by the Egyptian goose. 

12. The Employee Appreciation Day Tournament has been cancelled and we are planning a lunch at 12 on 

the 7th.   

13. Dave reviewed the new rule of 2 to a cart after the 19th when we begin to allow 90-degree traffic. 

14. Gary Hall and Dave are to construct a 4’ x 8’ starters shack by the first tee. 

15. Dave discussed the drainage issue.  The contractor who came out will hopefully come back with his en-

gineer to provide the HOA with his quote.   

16. Gary Hall will continue to work the Sand-Pro and help loosen up the bunkers. 

17. John and Byron will likely help do some painting during overseed. 

18. Many of the fairways have been thatched which will allow for better new seed growth during overseed.  

19. We are still trying to get a contractor to provide a quote for the maintenance shed door which minimal 

luck. 
 

Our next meeting is now scheduled for Wednesday, November 2nd at 9:00. 

 

Wayne Onyx 

847-226-6169 

 


